
Special Thank You COVID-19 Response 
 
Thank you to the faculty who helped us all to quickly transition from face-to-face instruction to 
Canvas to continue Spring 2020 for our students and college faculty and staff -- in particular, DE 
Coordinator Christopher Bernard, Chair of Chairs and MMART Chair Mary Clarke-Miller, 
Techie faculty Fabian Banga, math instructor Mike Orkin, former DE Coordinator Linda 
McAllister, Library staff Kye Ocasio-Pare, and BCC IT and AV staff Vincent Koo, Phi Le, Phu 
Le, Willis Liu, and Joe Bay. 
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